
SEED-TO-SUPPER  
 

Interested in starting a vegetable garden,  
but don’t have any gardening experience, 

 and you’re not sure where to start?  
 

 No problem, we have just the program for you!  
 

Please join us for this 2 part class: 
March 2nd and March 9th  

From 2:00pm—4:00pm 
At the Betts Library 

 
 

Taught by Cornell Cooperative Extension Master Gardeners, 
 Seed-to-Supper will show you everything you need to be successful! 

Free and open to the public 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Any questions? Please email ccemastergardener@gmail.com  

or call 315-424-9485 X 236 


